
Sherrie Steed Pre-Application Meeting Notes – 3/1/2022 

-Discussion touched on potential for connectivity, but didn’t get specific 

-Req’d documents for subdivision application – water, septic, title report, plat 

-Discussed zoning requirements 

-Looked at Plain City annexation plan – Mrs. Steed’s parcels lie just outside Plain City’s future 

annexation/commercial zone for her area 

 


